Boulder Busine
P.O. Box 173

November 12, 2003

Nancy Noonan

Artful Solutions

4206 Greenbriar Boulevard
Boulder, CO 80305

Dear Nancy,

Thank you so much for the beautiful presentation you gave at the October meeting of
the Boulder Business and Professional Women's organization. Many members said
they left feeling inspired to make positive changes, take risks, be more creative and
stop dwelling on obstacles in their lives and work.

We especially enjoyed the wonderful slideshow you created of Masters Artwork. Your
selection of slides was beautiful and moving, as well as effective in demonstrating
key points in your presentation. Your creative comparison of using art in reference to--
everyday and work activities is a refreshing approach to success coaching.

Thanks for your wonderful work and unique presentation.

Sincerely,

Gerri Fischer
President, Boulder BPW



